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12th June 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As we are approaching the end of this rather unusual academic year, we would like to thank you all 
for your continued support and make you aware of when and how you will receive the following 
information: 
 
End of Year Reports 
 

• Nursery, Reception & Year 1 will receive their end of year reports via Marvellous Me on 
Friday 3rd July 2020.  
 

• Year 2 reports will posted out via Royal Mail. Please expect delivery between Friday 3rd July 
and Tuesday 7th July 2020.  

 
Class Allocations 
 

• Current Nursery pupils, continuing their learning journey at Christ Church Infant School, will 
receive a welcome pack via email on Friday 26th June 2020. This pack will contain key 
documents regarding your child’s start date, time and class allocation.  
 

• Current Reception & Year 1 pupils will receive notice of their class allocation for next 
academic year via text message on Friday 3rd July 2020. 
 

• Year 2 pupils will receive a welcome pack from the Junior School through the post within the 
next few weeks. This pack will include your child’s class allocation, house group and all other 
key information.   

 
 
Yours sincerely,   

 

 
 

Mrs R Lunn 
Head of School 
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